Cumberland Valley Band Boosters Executive Board Meeting: 2/09/21 via Zoom

Members present: Jen Cannon

Walt Adams

Janet Butterfield

Rhonda Hebbard

Loren and Holly Bahnick

Kendra Milbrand

-Band Banquet

We will attempt to have a band banquet if possible but we may have to travel a bit to find a facility that will safely accommodate our band.

-Financials:

Checking account: \$7,000

Money Market account: \$30,227.24

Credit Card: \$0 due

Expenses:

PNC bank: \$15.93/month for checking

Clover: \$15.90/month

Taxes (done in 11/20): \$4,550

Truck loan

-Fundraising:

Currently our only active fundraisers are the gift card program, United Way, Amazon Smiles.

Push-save fundraiser: <\$1,000

-Indoor Percussion/Guard:

Currently practicing at Eagle View. We are not sure at this time if there are any planned competitions.

-Board Positions:

We will look at open positions in March and deliver information for parents on available positions and job descriptions. We will look at nominations/volunteers in March and then hold elections in April. Transition period will be 5/21 and new positions will begin 6/21.

Positions that we are aware of currently that will need to be filled are President, Treasurer, first VP. We also still need a uniform parent, and a parent to head the fry wagon.

-Next Meeting:

Executive Board Meeting 3/9/21 at 6:30 pm

Parent Meeting 3/9/21 at 7:30 pm

Respectfully submitted by Kendra Milbrand, CVBB Corresponding Secretary